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PFMC Comments - NOAA Service Account <pfmc.comments@noaa.gov> Mon, Apr 16, 2018 at 10:42 AM
To: Kit Dahl <kit.dahl@noaa.gov>
Cc: Mike Burner <mike.burner@noaa.gov>

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Emma Key <emmyk89@hotmail.co.uk> 
Date: Fri, Apr 13, 2018 at 6:28 PM 
Subject: Fishing 
To: "pfmc.comments@noaa.gov" <pfmc.comments@noaa.gov> 

Hello! 

I am from the UK, and would like you to know that I and many more tens of thousands of people here are aware of the
disgusting gill netting practices that you allow commercial swordfish boats in California to use. You are actually that
incompetent you can't ban gill netting on just 20 boats??  

I'm sure your aware over 50% of animals caught are by-catch??  

The world knows this, we have seen the videos and know what is going on. Your the last country to use this, your way
behind everyone else, and your reputation is going down the pan. Not to mention your God will not forgive you for this
either, inflicting so much suffering to so many innocent animals. I am not religious myself, but I know somewhere this will
not be forgotten. You are obviously a failure of a Council if you can't ban this practise.  

I will never buy swordfish as long as this practise continues. 

You can redeem yourselves, by banning the use of gillnetting and allowing many thousands of other animals to survive in
the ocean.  

Thanks

--  
Pacific Fishery Management Council
7700 NE Ambassador Place, Suite 101
Portland, OR  97220
Phone:  503-820-2280
Toll Free:  1-866-806-7204
Fax:  503-820-2299
Twitter:  http://Twitter.com/PacificCouncil
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